

Headteacher Mrs Pam Evans B.A.(Hons) PGCE

Neston Primary School Church Rise Neston Corsham Wiltshire SN13 9SX

2: 01225 810478

Y6 end of year celebration

June 4th 2014

Dear Parents/carers,

As we are sure you know by now, our end of Y6 celebration this year will be a camp out on the school field, including a camp fire, camp food and various other activities. It will take place on Friday 18th July.

We would like the children to sleep in small tents, with 2-4 in each and so will be relying on them to bring tents. We envisage the evening starting with the children and parents putting up the tents together and then parents will be free to leave! Consequently, we need to ensure that we have enough tents and sleeping spaces between us to fit in all 34 of the Y6s.

Please could you return the slip below indicating whether you have a tent that could be used or not and then we can start to work out the groups.

Please also begin to think about borrowing sleeping mats and/or bags if you do not have these readily available. We will send more details closer to the time.

To cover the cost of food and drink for this event and for further end of year activities we are asking for a contribution of £12.

Thank you for your help support

Ms Cook Ms Sims Ms Fallon

Name of child:

We do / do not (please delete as appropriate) have a tent/s that can be used for the end of year celebration.

Number of tents available to use: Number of children that can sleep in each tent:

I enclose a contribution of £12.

Signed _____